
SELWYN HOUSE DANCE PROGRAMME 
Classwear Requirements 

 

 

Below is the uniform requirements for the Selwyn House Dance Programme. These will need to be 

purchased over the next fortnight and we expect all children to be in full uniform from Monday 17th May. 

Until then they are ok to keep wearing whatever they have.  

 

A FEW NOTES 
 

1) If your child attends a jazz class straight after their ballet class then they are welcome to leave their 

ballet leotard and tights on and just put their tshirt and shorts on overtop.  

 

2) If your child attends class straight from school, then we suggest doing their hair for dance in the 

morning, so they do not have to do it themselves.  

 

 
MINIS CLASSES (Mondays 3.15pm – 4.00pm / Wednesdays 3.15pm – 4.00pm) 

Studio Tshirt (available on our website) 

Black bike shorts (warehouse, kmart or Pw Dancewear) 

Barefeet  

Hair to be in a ponytail or bun 

 

BALLET CLASSES (Mondays 4.00pm – 4.45pm, Tuesdays 3.15pm – 4.00pm, Wednesdays 4.00pm – 4.45pm) 

Navy Blue ‘Juliet’ leotard (Pw Dancewear) 

Light pink ballet tights (Pw Dancewear) 

Pink canvas ballet shoes (Pw Dancewear) 

Hair to be in a bun  

 
JAZZ/LYRICAL CLASSES (Mondays 4.45pm – 5.30pm, Tuesdays 4.00pm – 4.45pm, Wednesdays 4.45pm – 5.30pm) 

Studio Tshirt (available on our website) 

Black bike shorts (Warehouse, Kmart or Pw Dancewear) 

Tan jazz shoes (Pw Dancewear) 

Hair to be in a bun or ponytail 

 

 

 

 

 

 


